To whom it may concern,

       My name is Martin Graves and I live on Orcas

Island in the San Juans. I am writing a letter in

support of The Gateway Hotel being allowed to transport their

guests directly to the hotel without diverting to

Seatac Airport. Being a frequent patron of the airport

and hopefully the Gateway Hotel in the future, it

would be a great convenience to myself and many others if guests

could be dropped off directly to the Gateway.

          Sincerely,

                Martin c. Graves
